
 
DAVID A. PROCKNOW 

From: DAVID PROCKNOW <dtprocknow@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 06, 2021 2:23 PM 
To: townofburkechair@frontier.com; townofburkesupervisor3@frontier.com; 
townofburkesupervisor5@frontier.com; christruittownofburke@gmail.com; stierensjeff@gmail.com; All 
Alders <allalders@cityofmadison.com>; Attorney <Attorney@cityofmadison.com>; Planning 
<planning@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Petition for attachment by unanimous consent 

 

 

 
THIS NEIGHBORHOOD IS A DESIGNATED "PROTECTED AREA" 
 
A PETITION, UNANIMOUS CONSENT? 
 
ILLEGAL AND UNACCEPTABLE...THERE WILL BE SERIOUS RAMIFICATIONS THAT WILL RESULT 
FROM THIS CARELESS ACT OF AGGRESSION! 
 
I SURE HOPE YOU ALL HAVE SOME DEEP POCKETS! 
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